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It's critical that we provide protection and overtime pay to essential farmworkers. 

Many of my family members are farm workers, and they have continued to work 

risking their health throughout the pandemic. They work in the harshest conditions 

during extreme heat and winter storms and during wildfires. There is no reason why 

essential workers are excluded from overtime pay - farmworkers deserve to be 

treated the same as all other workers. ? I urge you to pass Farmworker Overtime in 

the 2022 Legislative Session because nobody should be hungry. 


